
 
 

A resolution by the Washington Fire Chiefs 
Board of Directors 

Passed on  
July 27, 2020  

 
Whereas, the worldwide COVID 19 pandemic has affected our county and 
individual states at an unprecedented level, requiring numerous changes in the 
normal activities and operations in our day to day society. 
 
Whereas, the Washington Fire Chiefs (WFC) and greater Washington fire service 
has been affected by these changes, including restrictions on public gatherings 
and meetings required to conduct the operations and business of the WFC or fire 
agency. 
 
Whereas, the WFC has ongoing business and operational needs that must be 
accomplished to maintain the WFC during this ongoing pandemic and into the 
ever changing and developing future.  
 
Therefore, be it resolved, that the Washington Fire Chiefs Board recognize the 
value, success and necessity of online virtual meetings for conducting the 
business of the WFC. To include annual meetings, Board and Section meetings, 
votes of the membership or Section business and the election of officers. 
 
Therefore, be it further resolved, that the Washington Fire Chiefs Board will post 
this resolution on the WFC website and distribute to all members. 
 
Submitted By: Aaron Markham 
 
Endorsed By: Lonnie Rash 
 
 
 


